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1 February 2017 

 

Please update your address books: IOE email addresses 

have changed 

  

Dear Members, Partners and Colleagues,  

  

PLEASE UPDATE YOUR ADDRESS BOOKS TO REFLECT THE 

CHANGE FROM ALL IOE EMAIL ADDRESSES ENDING IN .ORG TO 

.COM 

  

From 1 February 2017, all IOE email addresses will have the following 

format:  

[last name]@ioe-emp.com  

  

Please ensure your address books are up-to-date and that IOE messages 

generated by our new .com addresses are added to your safe list.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

Linda Kromjong 

Secretary-General 

  

 

  

CONNECT WITH US!  

On Twitter (@ioevoice)  

and Facebook 

(facebook.com/international 

organisationofemployers) 

       
  

 
 

  

 

International Organisation of Employers 

71 Avenue Louis-Casaï | 1216 Cointrin | Geneva | Switzerland 

Tel. : +41 22 929 00 00 | Fax: +41 22 929 00 01 

e-mail : ioe@ioe-emp.org | www.ioe-emp.org 

Copyright © 2017  

 

http://www.ioe-emp.org/index.php?id=4151
https://twitter.com/@ioevoice
https://www.facebook.com/internationalorganisationofemployers
https://www.facebook.com/internationalorganisationofemployers
https://www.facebook.com/internationalorganisationofemployers
mailto:ioe@ioe-emp.org
http://www.ioe-emp.org/
http://www.ioe-emp.org/
https://twitter.com/@ioevoice
https://www.facebook.com/internationalorganisationofemployers

